
Friday Update, March 22, 2024 
 
Good evening, Sulphur Springs Families and staff, this is Dr. Catherine Kawaguchi, 
your Superintendent with your Friday update, March 22, 2024. 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

During this time of year, staff are beginning to draft the new Local Control and Accountability 
Plan for the 2024-2025 school year. To support staff with writing goals and actions in the plan, it 
is important that we hear from our families regarding the programs and opportunities offered to 
our students in the District. The survey is due by Friday, March 22nd. Please click on the link 
below to complete the survey. Your input and feedback are very valuable to us, and we look 
forward to continuing to partner with you to provide your child an excellent educational 
program.  
 
 
2024 LCAP Parent Survey - English 
 
 
  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf8L82YOV2jOCNy5RrLasKZITpjtBq2TMMi-BqqqS603MWoBw/viewform?usp=sf_link


 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 



 
 
 
 

Attention 6th Grade Parents  
Looking for a Great Activity for your Child to do During Spring 

Break? Please See Below! 
 

College of the Canyons is excited about its upcoming Spring 2024 Institute, to be offered during spring 
break from April 1 – 5 on the Valencia Campus, 9 am – 3 pm.  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Wishing you and your family a wonderful weekend.  



 

 
 
 

 


